HB4005 is unconstitutional and goes against our second amendment. Putting such ludicrous regulations
on law-abiding citizens is going to cause an uproar and sanction cities if bills like this continue .
Oregonians are getting fed up with Kate Brown ignoring the votes of out State and passing bills that we
want nothing to do with. This new bill just adds to it. | prey that Kate gets impeached ASAP and that the
Oregon government mind their own business and stop imposing socialism into our country by passing
bills like this and more.



